
Director of Teaching/Senior Tutors Annual Meeting 2020-2021 

Thursday 24 September: 9.30 – 13.00 (Zoom) 
 

9.30 
 

Welcome 

• Dr Meg Tait, Head of the Cambridge Centre for Teaching and Learning   

9.35 Lessons learned in pivot to remote teaching, learning, and assessment, plans and priorities 
for the coming year. 

• Professor Graham Virgo, Senior Pro-Vice-Chancellor Education   

• Dr Judith Bunbury, Associate Secretary of the Senior Tutor Committee 

9.50 APP 2020-2025 

Summary of Cambridge’s commitments on awarding gaps, expectations and implications for 
Faculties, Departments and Colleges by 2025. 

• Professor Graham Virgo, Senior Pro-Vice-Chancellor Education   

9.55 
 

Panel:  Awarding gaps 

Presentations from student co-researchers involved in the Access and Participation Action 
Research Project (APP PAR Project) investigating awarding gaps at Cambridge 

• Freya Lewis (History, Pembroke):  Anti-Racist Glossary 

• Tyra Amofah-Akardom (Education, Fitzwilliam): Black Advisory Hub 

• Cecily Bateman (Classics, Kings):   Diversifying Assessment and Mental Health 

• Chay Graham (Natural Sciences, Magdalene):  Neurodiversity and Mental Health 

10.25 Awarding Gap Support Team & Mind the Gap Starter Kit  
Resources to support Faculties/Departments and Colleges in identifying, investigating and 
responding to awarding/attainment gaps in their local context.  

• Gina Warren, Equality & Diversity & Dr Ruth Walker, CCTL  

10.30 Break out discussion session: addressing awarding gaps in Departments & Colleges 

11.00 Break 

11.15 Assessment: expectations and planning for the coming academic year 

• Gemma Long, Head of the Education Quality and Policy Office   

11.30 
 

Panel: Assessment matters 

Presentations from staff and students about their experiences of assessment practices  

• Esme Cavendish and Rensa Gaunt, Cambridge Student Union 

• Tom Cock, Department of Engineering 

• Jessica Comber-Chaney, UIS T&L Systems Service Manager  

12.10 Break out discussion session: enhancing assessment practices, short term and long term 

12.45 Concluding comments  

• Dr Judith Bunbury, Associate Secretary of the Senior Tutors Committee 

• Professor Graham Virgo, Senior Pro-Vice-Chancellor Education  

• Dr Meg Tait, Head Cambridge Centre for Teaching and Learning 

13.00 Close 

 


